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Town of Southport to hold Town-wide Meeting on Zoning Update 
 
SOUTHPORT, NY, APRIL 6, 2015—The Town of Southport is in the process of updating 
its zoning ordinance following the adoption of the Comprehensive Plan in March 2014. 
As part of this planning process, the Steering Committee is hosting a Town-wide Public 
Workshop on Tuesday, April 21 at 6:00 pm at the Chapel Park Community Center, 83 
Personius Road in Pine City.  
 
The purpose of the meeting will be to present the proposed changes to the zoning 
ordinance that the committee has prepared over the past several months to implement 
the goals of the Comprehensive Plan, specifically to generate economic development 
opportunities, accommodate the changing population, enhance community character, 
and protect natural and historic resources. The proposed changes include updates to the 
zoning map boundaries and the creation of a form-based code for the Town’s 
commercial districts. The public will have an opportunity to ask questions and comment 
on the draft changes to the ordinance during the course of the meeting. 
 
Please contact Michelle Murray at (607) 737-5268 or Nicolette Barber at HUNT, (607) 
358-1057 with any questions or comments about the Public Meeting or the Zoning 
Update Project. Further information including the minutes from Steering Committee 
meetings can be found on the town’s website, www.townofsouthport.com. The Zoning 
Update project is supported by the New York State Energy Research and Development 
Authority (NYSERDA) Cleaner, Greener Communities program. 
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